From: coco n

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 8:30 PM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Cc: Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca> Subject: Call to action-build new school

To whom it may concern

Call to action-build new school

I have lived in NW London for 3 years. My 2 sons has not gone to school because it's over crowded. I don't feel comfortable to send them in school with portable class. Now I can't send them to school for 2 years because of that. They do not like online learning school.

Please take action-Build New school!!!!!

Coco Nguyen